Written Public Comments

August 2™ thru August 15", 2022

e Doug Parrow — Keizer Resident - Labish Ditch



Davis, Tracz

From: Doug Parrow <dparrow@comcast.net>

Sent: Friday, August 12, 2022 12:47 PM

To: Westermann, Kaileigh

Cc: Cathy Clark; Laura Reid; Shaney Starr; Kyle Juran; Reland Herrera; Elizabeth Smith;
Daniel Kohler, Wood, Tim; Administrator; Davis, Tracy, connie.dou@deq.oregon.gov

Subject: iabish Ditch

<h3><strong>CAUTION: This email originated from <span style="color:Red;">0utside Your Organization.</span>
Exercise caution when opening attachments or on clicking links from unknown senders. Please <span style="text-
decoration: underline;"><span style="background-color:Yellow;">contact Information Technology for
assistance.</span></span></strong></h3><p>

Hello,

We just received your letter regarding the upcoming canopy cover assessment of Labish Ditch.

That is precious after you nitwits just cleared a corridor sufficient for a three-lane road along the north side of the ditch
that extends right up to the top of the ditch and included several mature trees that had grown up in the last several

years after the drainage district did essentially the same thing.

Please stay out of our back yard. 1t is quite clear that Keizer City staff have neither the knowledge nor interest necessary
to maintaining a healthy stream corridor.

Doug Parrow
503-931-0588




